
 
 
 

 
 
 

March 29, 2024 
 
Via electronic mail only 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE:     DE 24-034 Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 
 Line Extension Rate Filing effective date notification 
 
Chairman Goldner: 
 

On March 1, 2022 Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 
(“Eversource”) filed its annual line extension rate pursuant to the settlement agreement in Order 
No. 25,046 dated November 20, 2009.  The Commission opened this instant docket to review and 
approve this rate for effect April 1, 2024 through March 31, 2025.  

 
After meeting and discussing the filing with the New Hampshire Department of Energy, 

the Department filed its recommendation that the Commission approve the rate without 
qualification, for effect April 1, 2024.  Consistent with the above-mentioned settlement agreement, 
the Eversource tariff, and Puc 1603.07(a)(1) which allows tariff changes to take effect 30 days 
after notice to the Commission, Eversource will implement the line extension rate update effective 
Monday April 1, 2024, absent Commission direction to the contrary. 

 
Consistent with current Commission policy, this notification is being filed electronically 

only; paper copies will not follow.  If you have any questions, please contact me.  Thank you for 
your assistance with this matter. 
 
 

 
        Senior Counsel, Eversource Energy 

 
Cc: DE 24-034 Service list 

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 
 
Jessica Chiavara 
Senior Counsel  
 
Phone: 603-634-2972 
jessica.chiavara@eversource.com  
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